

Name _____ Teacher _____ Date _____

THE FISH AND CHIP SHOP

Let's talk about "The fish and Chip Shop" by Bel Richardson!

Who are the characters in the story?



What is your favorite part in the story?

What did you disliked about the story?



**Would
you like
to try it?**

Fish and chips is a hot dish consisting of fried fish in batter, served with chips. The dish originated in England, where these two components had been introduced from separate immigrant cultures; it is not known who created the culinary fusion that became the emblematic British meal. Fish and chips is a common take-away food in the United Kingdom and numerous other countries, particularly in English-speaking and Commonwealth nations.

- Wikipedia

The first fish and chip shop in the North of England is thought to have opened in Mossely, near Oldham, Lancashire, around 1863. Mr Lees sold fish and chips from a wooden hut in the market and later he transferred the business to a permanent shop across the road which had the following inscription in the window, "This is the first fish and chip shop in the world".

- Historic-uk.com



1 - Where did Fish and Chips come from?

2 - Where was the first fish and chip shop in the world?

3 - What is your favorite dish? Why?

4 - Do you know how to cook? If yes, what do you cook?

5 - If you had a Cook Show, what would be your first recipe?
